
Sacramento City Unified School District 

Multilingual Literacy Department 

District English Learner Advisory Committee (DELAC) 
Serna Center, Community Rooms 

 
Wednesday, May 18, 2016 

6:00 – 7:30 PM 
 
 

 
6:00-6:15 Welcome and Introductions  

Teresa Hernandez, President   
 
6:15-6:25 Approval of Minutes 

          Laura Rios, Secretary 
             
6:25-6:50 LCAP Update: Comments from EL LCAP Committee  

          Teresa Hernandez, President 
          Gabriela Sanchez, Vice President 

  Laura Rios, Secretary 
             Cathy Morrison, Coordinator, LCAP/Strategic Plan 

 
6:50-7:10 Reclassification Process in SCUSD 
  Vanessa Girard, Director, Multilingual Literacy 
 
7:10-7:30 30


